
Benington C Of E Primary School/ FOBS meeting 

9am on Friday, 21 January 2022 

 

Attendees: Mrs Anja Tyler, Ms Siân Bodenham, Ms Cassie Holdsworth, Ms Jane Parker, Ms Laura 

Caulfield, Ms Joanne Jaques, Mr Robert Battell and Ms Inga Vareva-McDonald 

Agenda: Vote in a new committee and discuss future events.  

Discussion: 

• Mrs Tyler thanked previous FOBS committee for raising funds for the school. A new 

committee was voted in with Ms Siân Bodenham and Ms Kelly Watkins being Joint Chairs, 

Ms Cassie Holdworth and Ms Jessica Cook being as Joint Treasurers and Inga Vareva-

McDonald as Secretary.  

• Members discussed current financial and account matters of FOBS. It was agreed 

that FOBS bank account`s address needs to be amended and all financial means understood.  

• Members agreed that there will be a Non-Uniform Day at school this half term.  

• Ms Bodenham will create a WhatsApp group for FOBS members for easier 

communication.  

• FOBS will be participating at Snowdrops event in Benington Village Hall on 27th 

February. It will require volunteers (parents and children (starting from year 2)) to help on 

the day. Allergy free food will be sold on the day to raise funds.  

• Other upcoming events might be either Bingo evening aimed only for parents or 

family night Bingo and also a Quiz night. Ms Bodenham will create a poll for parents to 

understand which day parents prefer the events to be hold on. Members need to 

understand the process of obtaining gambling/alcohol/movie licenses.  

• The next FOBS meeting will be arranged between members on WhatsApp group.  

 

 


